Steven Liang

From: Lorraine Clemens <clemens10zx@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 5:51 PM

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Water bill

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

My water bill has consistently increased over the past few months. My previous bills were all around the same amount
every month $65.00 for years.

Now my bill has gone up to $116.00 as of my last bill.

This is ridiculous something must be done about it.

Thank You,
Gerald & Lorraine Clemens

Phila, Pa. 19154





